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Scientific Pub, 2014. So@ cover. Book Condition: New. Dust Jacket Condition: New. 1st Edition. Contents: 1.
General agriculture. 2. Agricultural climatology. 3. Genetic plant breeding and biotechnology. 4. Plant
physiology and biochemistry. 5. Seed technology. 6. Agronomy. 7. Soil science and agricultural microbiology. 8.
Horticulture. 9. Entomology. 10. Plant pathology. 11. Agricultural extension. 12. Agricultural economics. 13.
Agricultural statistics. 14. Animal husbandry and dairying. 15. Aquaculture. 16. Beekeeping apiculture. 17.
Sericulture. 18. Lac culture. 19. Agroforestry. Subject Index. Fundamentals of Agriculture for competitive exams
in agriculture discipline contains 19 chapters covering all related disciplines. The chapter included General
agriculture, Agricultural climatology, Genetics, plant breading & biotechnology, Plant physiology &
biochemistry, Seed technology, Agronomy, Soil science & agricultural microbiology, Horticulture, Entomology,
Plant pathology, Agricultural extension, Agricultural economics, Agricultural statistics, Animal husbandry &
dairying, Aqua culture (Fish culture, Prawan culture & Pearl culture), Bee keeping, Sericulture, Lac culture and
Agroforestry have been given due importance and whole syllabus is covered as per ICAR/SAUs syllabus and
guidelines. Each chapters contains very short types of descriptive questions. Recent precise information and
development in the field of agriculture have been incorporated in the book. For the overall benefit of the
student in the discipline of agriculture we have made this book exclusively in such a way that it hands out not
only solutions but also detailed explanations. Through these detailed and thorough explanations, student can
learn the concepts which will enhance their thinking and learning ability. Thus this book may be useful not only
to students but also teachers, researchers, extension workers and development oGicers for reference and easy
answering of many complicated questions of all related disciplines of agriculture. Fundamentals of Agriculture
covers the course contents of competitive examinations like IAS, IFS, PCS, ARS, banking serviced,
B.Sc./M.Sc./Ph.D. (Ag) admission, states and national levels of...
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